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17th September 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Students, 
 
In line with our school re-opening risk assessment, we feel it is important to let you know that we have 
been notified of one confirmed case of coronavirus at the school. The Year 13 student in question 
was only in school for approximately 90 minutes on Tuesday 9th September for a safety briefing and 
has been self-isolating subsequently, due to a family member testing positive. Students in the same 
safety briefing have been contacted, but due to the minimal contact with others during the session the 
risk is low.   
 
We are pleased to report that having taken the appropriate advice, there are no other actions that 
need to be taken and school will continue as normal. We are sharing this information to reassure you 
as we understand how misinformation can circulate in situations like this. 
 
Thank you for your vigilance. We are doing everything we can to ensure the safety of both students 
and staff and appreciate that you are also doing the same at home.   
  
Warm regards, 

  
 
 
 

Mr D Bailey    Ms E Grylls 
Principal    Head of School 


